
From: Crystal Paradis <cfparadis@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2017 2:31 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Protect NH's nautral beauty, NO to Northern Pass  
  
Crystal Paradis 
73 Noble Street 
Somersworth, NH 03878 
 
October 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
The beauty of NH's outdoor sanctuaries is the number one thing that has brought me back to this state as a young professional. The 
mountains and woods and wetlands are all irretreivable if we damage them. I've seen it happen to natural spots like Willand Pond 
in Somersworth and other areas that were once lush natural recreation spots for the region that were ruined irrevocably by 
development coming in. I understand that the Northern Pass is trying to mitigate the damage it will cause, and will not necessarily 
be buildling big building in the middle of the White Mountains — but the level to which they must disturb the wildlife and natural 
resources in order to put this project in place is too high a risk. I've been very active on social issues in the past, but the 
environment and convservation of our natural resources is one thing that connect simply be corrected be the next generation. This 
is our best resource and we cannot jeopardize it. More young people will continue to work and live here if we keep it beautiful and 
open for recreation. Say no the The Northern Pass. Thank you! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Crystal Paradis 
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